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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: pauline hanson <phopehanson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 2:21 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: fitzgerald's proposed patio

Mr. Fischbach and Ms. Schweinler 
 
I am writing as a new owner of 404 Dayton Avenue.  We look forward to 
development in the neighborhood that has the residents' concerns 
recognized... 
 
With the proposal of an additional 100-180 seating on the patio...there 
will be parking and traffic patterns that need to be studied and 
addressed. 
 
We also have questions regarding hours of operation, music, security, 
lighting, to name a few. 
 
In short, we believe this request of Fitzgerald's should be scheduled to 
be heard where all matters of the area residents and adjoining businnesses 
can be heard and addressed. 
 
Please do notify us of any upcoming meetings. 
 
Thank you, 
Pauline Hanson  
404 Dayton Avenue 
St. Paul 55102 
 


